DONNELLY DRILLING CO., Inc.

OIL WELL DRILLING CONTRACTORS
P. ©. BOX 433

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

February 4, 1963

Re: Wentz Aid #1, SW SE
Sec. 24-175-28E
Eddy County, New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Howard E. Lobley

Gentlemen:

Regarding your letter dated January 31, 1963, concerning
the above described well not producing any oil in quite some
time. This is to advise we are contemplating water flooding

said well,
Yours very truly,

DONNELLY DRILLING COMPANY, INC.
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T. H. Donnelly
President
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